
 

Most Blessed Sacrament 
Church 

1015 Sea St.  
 

Our Lady of  Good Counsel 
Church 

237 Sea St.  
 

Welcome to Holy Trinity Parish 
holytrinityquincy.com  
holytrinityquincy.org 

 
We are a welcoming parish seeking to bring the  

Gospel of  Jesus Christ to all who enter our doors. 



Parish Office 
The parish office is open Monday-Thursday for all of your needs. 

Father Carr is also available most other times. If urgent, call and leave 
a message and he will get back to you. 

13th Sunday of  Ordinary Time  June 26, 2016 
Parish Staff Contacts  

Pastor  
               Fr. Robert J. Carr 
                      holytrinityquincyma@gmail.com 
Deacons 
               Rev. Mr. Jack Menz (Senior Deacon) 
               Rev. Mr. William Maloney 
Finance and Operations Manager 
               Ms. Allison Williams 
                     holytrinityquincyma@gmail.com  
Religious Education 
               Mr. Brian Kirby, Coordinator 1-5 
                      htpreled@gmail.com 
               Fr. Robert J. Carr, Grades 6-10 
Music Director 
               Mrs. Eileen Timcoe 
Our Lady’s Choir Director  
                Mr. John Flavin 
Maintenance 
               Mr. Tom Logan 
Parish Nurse 
               Mrs. Barbara Logan  

           Barbaralogan@comcast.net 
Parish Office 

     227 Sea St. Quincy, MA 02169 
                617-479-9200 

Weekly Offertory Collection 

Mass week ending 6/19   
4:30 pm                      $902 
6:00 pm                      $423 
8:30 am                      $1,823 
10:30 am                    $1,159 
Egiving                      $585 
 
Total                          $4,892 

“Where we find hate and darkness 
may we bring love and hope, in order 

to give a more human face to 
society.” 

- Pope Francis 

Readings for the Week of June 26, 2016 

Sunday: 1 Kgs 19:16b, 19-21/Gal 5:1, 13-18/Lk 9:51-62 
Monday: Am 2:6-10, 13-16/Ps 50:16-23/Mt 8:18-22 
Tuesday: Am 3:1-8; 4:11-12/Ps 5:4-8/Mt 8:23-27 
Wednesday: Acts 12:1-11/2 Tm 4:6-8, 17-18/Mt 16:13-19 
Thursday: Am 7:10-17/Ps 19:8-11/Mt 9:1-8 
Friday: Am 8:4-6, 9-12/Mt 9:9-13 
Saturday: Am 9:11-15/Ps 85:9-14/Mt 9:14-17 
Next Sunday: Is 66:10-14c/Ps 66:1-7, 16, 20/Gal 6:14-18/Lk 
10:1-12, 17-20 or 10:1-9  

Holy Trinity Parish 

Do You Know Someone Who is Sick? 
Do you know someone who is sick and would appreciate a card 
from the parish? Please let us know by either emailing Fr. Carr 

or by calling the parish office at 617-479-9200. 

Mass Schedule 
Most Blessed Sacrament  
Tu, Th:9:00 am, 1st Friday: 7:00 pm  

  Saturday: 4:30 pm 
Sunday: 8:30 am  

Confessions (MBS) 
    Sat. 3:30 pm-4:15 pm 

Adoration(MBS)  
              Wed. 6:30 pm-8:00 pm 
Our Lady of Good Counsel  

M,W: 9:00 am  
1st Saturday: 9:00 am  

Saturday: 6:00 pm  
Sunday: 10:30 am 

Most Blessed Sacrament and Our Lady of Good Counsel Churches  

Welcome to our parish! We are happy to 
have you with us as we continue to 

celebrate God’s love and work together 
as one community! Please contact the 
parish office if we can assist you with 

anything! 

 
 

6/25-7/2 

     6/25        4:30 pm         Deceased Members of the  
                                           Lyon Family 
                     6:00 pm        Walter Gibson  
 
     6/26        8:30 am         Bill Dunn, Jr. 
                     10:30 am        Mark and Mary Gorham 
 
     6/28        9:00 am         Pro Populo  
                                          (For the People) 
 
     7/2          4:30 pm         Sixto and Lydia Collazo 

The 2nd Collection today is to benefit Peter’s Pence. 
Money raised during this collection is used by the Holy 

Father in his worldwide humanitarian work.  

Parish Trip to Foxwoods  
We will be running a trip to Foxwoods Casino on Wednesday, 

August 31st. Please contact the parish office for more 
information and to sign up! Cost per person is $30.  



Religious Education  

All religious education classes for Grades 1-10 have 
ended for the year. Check out 

www.holytrinityquincy.org for updates throughout 
the summer or email htpreled@gmail.com 

Regular classes will resume in September.  

Events 
July 16th at 5:30 pm– Mission Trip Potluck Dinner at St. 

Thomas Aquinas Hall  
July 23rd at 7:00 pm– Mission Trip Pizza Night for all 

participants at St. Thomas Aquinas Hall 
August 31st at 8:00 am– Parish Trip to Foxwoods 

In these last few weeks we have heard the call to follow 

Christ more urgently, and today's Gospel reading is no 

exception. James and John, in their flawed humanity, seek to 

be like the Prophet Elijah and be granted the power to call 

down heavenly fire. Like these two Apostles, we often try and  

attain power and glory in this life that is not in line with what 

Christ wants of us and what He calls us to. Rather than 

quietly serve, we seek to “make a splash” to be the best 

among our group, and the most worthy of special privileges. 

Christ rebukes James and John, and proceeds to tell others 

He encounters to “follow me.” We are all called to set aside 

the trivial things of this world, and seek the face of Christ and 

the eternal glory found in the Kingdom of God. Each one of 

us has been created for greatness, and not the human 

greatness that society tells us we must attain; but the greatness 

of living a life of humility and obedience to the will of God. 

Let us always strive to hear the voice of the Master when he 

commands us to “Go, and proclaim the Kingdom of God.” 

We all journey together in this life, but our destination is not 

of this world. Our home and our final resting place is in 

heaven, where we will adore and praise God for all eternity. 

Put aside the thoughts and desires of this earthly life and seek 

to follow Christ even more closely! In Him we will find our 

true purpose. I pray for each of you this week, that your days 

continue to be blessed and that you too hear the call of Jesus 

Christ from the Gospel this week, “Come and follow me.” 

May God bless you! 

- Brian Kirby  

Bread, Wine and Candles 
We have many months available, from April-December of 

2017. Please call the parish office or see Barbara Logan after 
Mass. This is a wonderful way to honor the memory of your 

loved one!  

High School Mission Trip  
The summer mission trip to Maine will be taking place 

between July 24th and July 30th. We have 2 openings left if 
any high school students would still like to participate in this 

opportunity. Speak to Brian directly or send an email to 
htpreled@gmail.com if you would still like to sign up! 

Fundraising for the trip is well underway in both Churches 
and donations can be made up until we leave at the end of 
July. The organization we will be serving with is Beyond 

Sunday Missions (www.beyondsundaymissions.com) 
Thank you for your generosity thus far with donations, we are 
very grateful for your help in making this trip a great success!  

The “Mission Trip Prayer Boards” will be in both 
Churches through the end of July. We invite you to take 

names of the trip participants and pray for them both 
now and when we will be serving in Maine. 

Registration for the 2016-2017 Religious Education 
program is underway for all Grades. Forms and 
information are available on the new website at 

www.holytrinityquincy.org and will also be at the back of 
both Churches. Registration forms and the $50 per child 

fee are due before class begins on September 18th.  

The month of June has been sponsored by the Nguyen and 
Laihuyen Families  

Mission Trip Potluck Dinner 
On Saturday, July 16th after the 4:30 pm Mass, the parish will 
be hosting a Potluck Dinner at St. Thomas Aquinas Hall to 
help support the high school students going on mission to 

Maine this summer. There is no cost for this event, but we are 
asking everyone attending to bring a appetizer or dinner dish 
to share. Come meet our mission trip participants and their 

families! See the flier for more information.  

Urgent Need for Catechists 
We need additional teachers in all levels of our Religious 
Education program. Your active assistance is needed to 
help our program grow this September! Contact Brian 
Kirby if you feel called to help in our program in any 

way, we cannot do it without your help. 


